
Notice of Public Meeting 

 

On Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 1:00 p.m., a meeting conducted by Elementary School 

District 159 will take place at the District Office located at 6202 Vollmer Rd, Matteson 

IL 60443.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the district’s plans for providing 

special education services to students with disabilities who are home schooled within the 

district for the 2018-2019 school year.  If you are a parent who home schools a student 

who has been or may be identified with a disability and you reside within the boundaries 

of Elementary School District 159, you are urged to attend this meeting.  Please let us 

know you will be coming to the meeting by calling Ms. Kimberly Smith, Administrative 

Assistant to the Director of Student Services at 708 720-6638 by May 17, 2018.  If you 

have further questions pertaining to this meeting, you may contact. Dr. Lisa Woods, 

Director of Student Services at 708 720-1300. 


